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April Highlights
Student culture: 
• TOPS celebrated Arab American Heritage month and honored the contributions of members of our school and local 

communities. 
• TOPS concluded Disability Awareness Month with an outing to the ice cream and coffee shops in TX that only employ 

adults with developmental disabilities. TOPS students, families, teachers, and staff gathered Hugs Café (McKinney, TX), 
Howdy Homemade Ice Cream (Dallas, Katy, Lubbock), and Bitty & Beau’s Coffee Shop (Waco, Houston). It was a very 
special way for our virtual student body to meet in-person! 

• Re-registration season is open. To date, 73% of families have said that they plan to return to TOPS next school year.
Academics: 
• Teachers, interventionists, and engagement specialists continued to support students in completing required HB4545 

tutoring hours. 
• With the support of instructional coaches, teachers and interventionists created live and asynchronous reviews in 

preparation STAAR/EOC testing. 
• High School teachers and counselors continue to support seniors on finishing strong by passing their classes and 

earning their CCMR point. 
• TOPS has achieved an average of 96% tested on all STAARs/EOCs administered so far. 

This Month’s Priorities 
• Testing Season  

-Ensure that tested subject teachers execute an effective Rockin’ Review   
-Ensure 95% testing participation 

• Planning for SY23-24
-Write action plans and progress monitoring plans for each strategic priority  


